
PROGRESS MADE LAST WEEK1
There is now a COVID-19 testing site in Roseville at the Maidu

Activity Center. Schedule testing at lhi.care/covidtesting or

call 888.634.1123. 

We continue to refine our health and safety protocols to

mitigate the potential impact of COVID-19 on our schools.

RCSD will begin voluntary COVID-19 surveillance testing for

all staff in December.

WHAT WE KNOW2
The California Department of Public Health issued new Guidance

for the Prevention of COVID-19 Transmission for Gatherings and a

Travel Advisory for Non-Essential Travel.

Placer County’s move to the Purple Tier November 13 has no

impact on our ability to remain open for in-person instruction.
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WHAT'S NEW THIS WEEK

AS A REMINDER3
Please, please, please--do NOT send your child to school if you

and/or they are not feeling well or have come in contact with a

confirmed COVID-19 positive case. 

The transfer window from the Champions Academy to in-person

learning and vice-versa is currently closed. Please stay safe and

be well this holiday season.
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GREAT NEWS!4
Thanksgiving Break is upon us! There will be no school November

23-27, 2020.

http://lhi.care/covidtesting
https://www.cdph.ca.gov/Programs/CID/DCDC/Pages/COVID-19/Guidance-for-the-Prevention-of-COVID-19-Transmission-for-Gatherings-November-2020.aspx
https://www.cdph.ca.gov/Programs/CID/DCDC/Pages/COVID-19/Guidance-for-the-Prevention-of-COVID-19-Transmission-for-Gatherings-November-2020.aspx
https://www.cdph.ca.gov/Programs/CID/DCDC/Pages/COVID-19/Travel-Advisory.aspx
http://www.rcsdk8.org/
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